Beatrice Public Schools

School-To-Career (STC)/Work Based Learning (WBL) Program
Disclaimer

The Work-Based Learning program combines academic and occupational preparation through on-the-job training and related class instruction.  It is a partnership between Beatrice High School students, the Beatrice school district, and area employers who provide paid on –the-job training. 
The Work-Based Learning program is designed to provide a total educational experience that gives students a sense of purpose as both students and productive members of society.  The intent is to provide students with meaningful and valuable learning experiences as well as specific skill related to their career/occupational goals.  Students are expected to be honest, punctual, courteous, cooperative, properly dressed and groomed, and demonstrating a positive attitude and willingness to learn. 

However, if at any time a student is removed from a training site for just cause, the school district is NOT responsible for finding another worksite training position.  The student will receive partial credit or a grade of failing based on prior training evaluations and the length of time on-the-job. Students will consequently be assigned a study hall in the same manner as they would if dropped from any other class.

I have read the above and understand the importance of keeping the current approved training site.
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